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8th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 10 Trip to Alton Towers – Friday 24th June 2022 
 
In anticipation of the hard work and effort that is to come in Year 11, Mrs Wall has agreed that Year 
10 will be allowed to go on a trip to Alton Towers on Friday 24th June 2022 as a reward for their 
commitment. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £30.00, and this includes coach hire and entry into Alton Towers. The 
pupils will need to be in school early, for 7.45am, the coaches will be departing at 8.00 am and 
we will not return to school until approximately 7.30pm. They will need to make their own way 
home. They will need to bring provisions for their lunch and drinks throughout the day. We would also 
suggest that any items of value are not brought with them, such as expensive mobile ‘phones, as no 
responsibility can be taken for them by staff. School uniform is not required on the trip. 
 
If you wish for your child to attend this trip, please complete the consent form, emergency contact and 
medical information on Parent Pay, and make the payment of £30.00 by Friday 27th May.  
 
Pupils not attending the trip will be expected to attend school as usual and will be working, under 
supervised conditions, in the LRC. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M. Bird        C. Gough 
Pastoral Leader, Year 10     Assistant Pastoral Leader, KS4 
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